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50 Derrylatinee Road

Dungannon

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS

Tel No 028 8772 4403  Fax No  028 87724403
Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice

23rd March 2020
Dear parents

Firstly, I hope and trust you and your children are well. Please do all you can to stay healthy. I write after close consultation with the Chair of the Board of Governors.

In his statement Peter Weir Minister of Education, asked that schools close from Friday 20th March but should remain open to provide childcare for key workers children. Please be aware that there has been a major lack of guidance and information provided regarding this. In school we have had no training, there is no protective equipment and there are no hand sanitisers to provide care as this deadly virus spreads. In addition, staff family circumstances must be taken into consideration.

The safest place for your child/children is at home where contact with other children/adults who may be carriers is limited. Isolation is pivotal to stopping the spread of Covid-19

If /when we are in a position to provide childcare you will be informed. 

We will keep “Our School Family” in our prayers and trust that God will look after us.

Yours faithfully

Mrs McNeice

Phelim Marrion

